
  

Nashaway Woman’s Club  

Joan Prue and Linda Twombley, , Co-Presidents 

Joanelspeth2@gmail.com  ltwombley4466@comcast.net   

 

We had two new members join our club this month -Karla Desrosiers the daughter of Celeste 

Desrosiers and Rose Woolley the mother of our entertainer from our Christmas party at the 

Nashua Country Club. Another newer member Lori Dwyer joined our club in November but had 

been away and finally was able to be brought into membership. 

 

Here are photos from our November Meeting and our Holiday Luncheon in December.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are pictures taken at Nashaway Woman’s Club from our baby shower for Real Options. 

 

 

 

 

                        

      

 

                            


